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There are many loyal readers of the Bad Faith Blog in St. Louis, Kansas City, Chicago, New York, San Francisco,

Los Angeles, London and many places in between. In order to better meet your needs, we encourage you to

contact us and tell us what you would like to see on the Bad Faith Blog. Feel free to comment here, send an e-

mail to one of our contributors or call or write our new editor, Steve Murphy. Thank you.

 

Steve Murphy

314.446.4322

smurphy@sandbergphoenix.com
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